Lynn Board of Health

Public Hearing Minutes March 27, 2018 Local Marijuana Regulations

A Public Hearing was held by the Lynn Board of Health on Tuesday, March 27, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 102A of Lynn City Hall. This public hearing is relative to the proposed local marijuana regulations in the City of Lynn by the Board of Health.

Members present: Dr. John Steriti, Ronald Dupuis and Michael Dewan

Staff present: Michele Desmarais, Director of Public Health and Mary Fountain, Public Health Coordinator, Clint Muche, Deputy Building Commissioner.

The public hearing was opened by Chairman Ronald Dupuis at 5:30 p.m.

1 individual spoke in favor of these proposed regulations at this public hearing. The public hearing for those wishing to speak in favor closed at 5:33 p.m.

No individuals spoke against these proposed regulations at this public hearing. The public hearing for those wishing to speak against closed at 5:34 p.m.

The public hearing was closed at 5:35 p.m.

*See the attached list of persons who spoke at this public hearing